
 

ESGC News Term 4 2023 

What a wonderful term we’ve had, full of celebrations of all the growth and learning our gymnasts 

have done throughout 2023.   

The calendar has been packed, with the Rainbow Gymfest, the Parkour/ Circus/ Levels and STEPS 

displays and prizegivings. A huge thank you to all the athletes and families who’ve come along and 

made these events so special.   

A reminder that class enrolments for Term 1 do not automatically roll over.  Please book your classes 

online on Friendly Manager: https://gnz.friendlymanager.com/login?club=easternsuburbsgym   

If your gymnast needs a new leotard or other gear for gym next year, the Whānau of ESGC are 

planning a sale of new and second hand gear in late January, with all proceeds going to the club’s 

Dance Studio renovation – stay tuned for details.   

IMPORTANT DATES  

Saturday 17 Dec Last Day of Classes for Term 4 

Monday 15 Jan  Training resumes for Levels and STEPS gymnasts (see email for times) 

Monday 22 Jan  Week 1 Holiday programme starts 

Tuesday 30 Jan  Week 2 Holiday programme starts 

Monday 5 Feb  First Day of Classes Term 1 

Tuesday 6 Feb  Waitangi Day – no classes 

! 

HOLIDAY PROGRAMME  

Our ESGC Holiday Programme is now live for bookings on the website:  
https://www.esgc.co.nz/holiday-programmes/ 
 
Week 1: 2024 – Monday 22 January to Friday 26 January 
Week 2: 2024 – Tuesday 30 January to Friday 2 February 
 
Full Day (9am-3pm) - $50 
Half Dy (9am-12pm or 12pm-3pm) - $30 
Before Care (8am-9am) - $7.50 
After Care (3pm-5pm) - $15 
 
 
 
 

https://gnz.friendlymanager.com/login?club=easternsuburbsgym
https://www.esgc.co.nz/holiday-programmes/
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A FEW TERM 4 HIGHLIGHTS  

Rainbow Gymfest Day - so many young gymnasts to celebrate! 

 

 
Thank you to each and every family who supported our Rainbow Day Cake Sale,  

either by donating delicious baking or by buying treats. 
Funds raised will go towards renovating the Dance Studio in 2024.  
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Happy budding Parkourists..... 

 
 

    
And their fantastically good sport parents! 

 
 

 
Our most Senior STEPS gymnasts having FUN at the STEPS display. 

These girls with their dedication and skill are an inspiration to the entire club. 
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Our fabulous Step 2s.   

 
Congratulations to each and every gymnast who received awards; for your results, for teamwork, 
and for exemplifying our club values. 
 
You have worked so hard, and we know you've had lots of fun along the way.   
 
We are so proud of you all!   
 

WHĀNAU OF ESGC 

Thanks to everyone who has come along or reached out to contribute to our Whānau of ESGC group 

this term.  We look forward to meeting up again in the new year.   

Follow us on Facebook or Instagram to stay up to date.  

Or contact Andrea Penman (Whānau of ESGC coordinator) with any questions:    

andrea.c.penman@gmail.com 

 

We wish all our Gym families a wonderful Christmas and a fun summer Holiday.  

We look forward to seeing you back in 2024! 

Andrea 

 

 

 

 

Eastern Suburbs Gymnastic Club 
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